
The Northern Hi Lights newsletter is humming along smoothly.  I have taken the month of August off as I 
believe is usually done.  Especially in this time of Covid there isn't too much happening.  I do know that 
there are numerous "zoom" meeting happening.  I participate in one and it is a lifesaver.  I have heard 
that some groups are starting to meet socially distanced outside.  Hopefully the weather will hold for 
those participants. 
 
We are currently sending out 597 newsletters by email.  Please don't forget to tell folks that they can 
sign up easily.  Just contact records@nynafg.com to get on the email list.  We also send out via snailmail 
49 copies of the newsletter.  I know that many group reps share the newsletter with their groups so we 
reach many more. 
 
Have a great rest of summer and stay safe. 
 
Pat H. 
Newsletter editor 
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